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Ms. Jennifer E. Puntenney
Safe Energy Coalition of Michigan
P.O. Box 331 IN RESPONSE REFER
Monroe, MI 48161 TO F0IA-86-430

Dear Ms. Puntenney:

This in partial response to your undated letter, that the NRC received on June
11, 1986, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act
(F0IA), all records regarding (1) Fermi 2 produced by INP0 and NRC records to
INP0, (2) security problems and violations since 1984, and (3) meetings o~n
June 2-3, 1986, with Region III Staff and other parties.

Portions of documents 1 through 4 listed on the enclosed Appendix A contain
budget allocations which the licensee considers confidential business
(proprietary)information. This information is being withheld from public
disclosure pursuant to Exemption (4) of the F0IA (5 U.S.C. 552(b)(4)) and
10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) of the Comission's regulations. We have asked the
originators of this information to review their proprietary claim, and will
let you know if the documents, or any portions thereof, may be disclosed to
the public.

Certain information has been deleted from document 5 listed on Appendix A
because it is not within the scope of the request.

.

Portions of document 6 listed on Appendix A have been deleted in order to
withhold names of offenders. Because disclosure of this information would
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy, it is being
withheld from public disclosure pursuant to Exemption (6) of the F0IA '

(5 U.S.C. 552(b)(6)) and 10 CFR 9.5(a)(6) of the Commission's regulations.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 9.9 of the Commission's regulations, it has been determined
that the information withheld is exempt from production or disclosure, and that
its production or disclosure is contrary to the public interest. The persons
responsible for this denial are the undersigned and Mr. James G. Keppler,
Regional Administrator, Region III.
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This denial may be appealed to the NRC's Executive Director for Operations
within 30 days from the receipt of this letter. As provided in 10 CFR 9.11,
any such appeal must be in writing, addressed to the Executive Director for
Operations, U.S.. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555, and
should clearly state on the envelope and in the letter that it is an " Appeal
from an Initial F0IA Decision."

Sincerely,

v ut L

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Appendix A

1. Undated Detroit Edison Company Management Position
Questionnaires - Exemption 4

2. Undated Detroit Edison Company Management Position
Questionnaires - Exemption 4

3. Undated Detroit Edison Company Management Position
Questionnaires - Exemption 4

4. Undated Detroit Edison Company Management Position -

Questionnaires - Exemption 4

5. 01/30/86 Fermi 2 Management Update (13 pages) - (bracketed
material does not pertain to security problems
as requested under this F0IA)

6. 03/05/86 Two Licensee's printouts for nonconformance update
(21 pages) - Exemption 6
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